
Minutes for May 9TH  2017 Meeting Held At Scotton Village 
Hall 
 
                                              Apologies Were Received From                  
 
                                                                       Sue Walker 
                                                                        Angela Scott                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
                                               Those Present Were        
 
                                                                       Kim Anderson (chair) 
                                                                        Diana Colleran (sec) 
                                                                         Mark Schofield 
                                                                         Jean Langford 
                                                                         Bev Hill 
                                                                          Robert Littlewood 
                                                                           Daniel Evans WLDC 
 
 
The comments for the drop in were to be discussed to form 
the questionnaire following the drop in looking at the 
comments it is apparent that the residents are keen to halt 
the expansion of the village into open countryside and if 
there was to be any building then bungalows and affordable 
housing also walk ways and sports facilities and more public 
transport and no traveller sites. Daniel had brought along 
some questionnaires that had been constructed for other 
villages Hemswell Corringham and Great Limber to give us 
some ideas .These were read out by Bev and we choose to 
leave some of the questions the same for the Scotton   
questionnaire whilst other questions were altered as were 



the options regarding answers and some free text was 
added a question was also added to ask if people wanted a 
new burial ground. The main issues were housing traffic and 
burials. The funding as of yet is not in place Daniel 
suggested that Luke Brown may have applied on behalf of 
the parish as WDLC have emailed Di Millward clerk to the 
parish council to say that funding has been applied for  Bev 
said that as clerk she is not actually a councillor and 
therefore could not apply herself Daniel then pointed out 
that in the past clerks had applied .Until funding is in place 
it will not be possible to proceed with stage three as we 
need monies for stationary however printing was discussed 
Mark Schofield suggested LC printers and Jean Langford 
knew of another printers in Scunthorpe on Mary Street.  
Although it was discussed no decision was reached as to 
where the questionnaires were to be returned to. No date 
was set for the next meeting.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     


